On 1st June, Chi Heng Foundation collaborated with Hang Zhou Shi Yan Secondary School and co-hosted a fundraising event in support of Children's Day. The objective of the event was to develop a sense of responsibility and commitment to society, thus allowing students to feel the happiness under a positive and energetic atmosphere on school campus.

From 3rd to 5th and 19th to 21st, two interview sessions with university freshmen were held at Zhengzhou office for new members recruitment. A total of 107 new students were recruited and became part of the Chi Heng Family. The aim of the event was to enable the new university students to understand the purpose, mission, and vision of Chi Heng Foundation. Through a meeting with the founder of Chi Heng, Mr. To, they could feel the warmth and coherence of the Chi Heng Family.

On 19th June, Zhengzhou office held a Father's Day activity. The students gave a surprise singing performance to express their love to Mr. To --- the father of twenty thousand students.

On 19th June, Zhengzhou office held an art exhibition "Hopes" in the bookstore. The aims of this event were: (1) to promote the understanding of AIDs/HIV and its impact on people to the general public, as well as (2) to promote the mission of Chi Heng Foundation and its

development. The art exhibition and charity sale ran until 30th June, with all proceeds going to Chi Heng to assist the underprivileged students.

From 23rd to 26th June, Fuyang office organized a social gathering and provided counselling support to 32 junior high and senior high graduates who wish to pursue higher education. Relevant information and important points regarding further studies were provided to all participants. Tuition fees were also disbursed to those senior secondary students. Afterwards all



senior secondary students. Afterwards, all participants went to visit the Mt. Lulin Scenic Resort in Jingshan County.



From 21st to 22nd June, Yunnan office held a special seminar for twenty-three senior secondary graduates and six university undergraduates / graduates to share the experiences of educational and career choices. The seminar enabled the senior secondary graduate students to know more about Chi Heng before entering higher education.

From 10th to 11th June, Chi Heng held the Dragon Boat Festival event in ZhuMaDian and WuGang. A total of 43 students and their parents joined the event. Chi Heng Foundation prepared talks about safety, personal hygiene, and etiquette to the students aiming to enhance their sense of self-protection. The students also watched 3D movies and had a great birthday party, in which they felt the warmth of Chi Heng.



On 14th June, the founder of Chi Heng, Mr. To, was invited by Donghua University to talk about his life experience from a banker to a social entrepreneur. Over 130 international exchange students attended Mr. To's presentation. On that day, Chi Heng distributed leaflets to the university students to promote the mission of the Foundation. The artworks produced by our sponsored children were used to decorate the venue with an area designated for charity sale of Chi Heng's social enterprise products.

On 14th June, Mr. To was invited by the Rotaract Club of Shanghai to share his life experience from Wall Street to AIDS village. During the presentation, some of the Chi Heng social enterprise products were shown to the audience. After the presentation, the members of Rotaract Club of Shanghai gained a better understanding of Chi Heng Foundation.

On 5th June, Ms. Lydia Zhu, Director of Human Resources of Shanghai W hotel, organized a workshop for students to learn how to write resumes and prepare for interviews. Ms. Zhu also shared her experience with the students as an interviewer with job seekers. She provided many suggestions to the students through a mock interview.



On 25th June, Mr. To was invited to attend the Social Enterprise Alliance Forum Annual Meeting, and served as the 8th and the 11th sub-forum speaker. He shared and exchanged the mission and vision of Chi Heng with the participants.

On 25th June, Mr. To joined the Beijing Student Alumni Association and interviewed the newly funded university students. He shared his job and life experiences with the students and played icebreaking games with them.

On 24th June, Chi Heng Foundation held a Charity Vegetarian Dinner at Hong Kong Paramount International Banquet Hall. The event was held in Hong Kong for the first time. Over 400 guests were present and donated to the Education Sponsorship Program for AIDS orphans. Several well-known performers including Mr. Wong Pak Ming, Ms. Elisa Chan, Mr. Luk Bou, Mr. Ng Ping Kwan, and students from Buddhist Fat Ho Memorial College delivered performances to the guests. It was a memorable evening filled with joy and happiness.



Chief Editor: Zhongwei Chen

Contact Us

Beijing: 010-65542018 beijing@chiheng.org Shanghai: 021-63804427 shanghai@chiheng.org

Hong Kong: 00852-25170564 info@chihengfoundation.com

Weibo: 智行基金会 (Sina、Tencent、Sohu)